for improvements. Gene doesn't wish to be involved anymore – it is not the economic boost to the town that it once was.

Communications/Correspondence/Public Comment:

 Ray Ferensic inquired regarding the softball tournaments, whether it is necessary to check with MI Municipal League to make sure it is ok to host such events – the village is covered for this under a special rider.

Adjournment:

Motion by Ronald Steinhorst, second by Chris Gust to adjourn. Motion carried.

Sally Arndt, Village Clerk